
EGSC Institutional Review Board (IRB) 
Meeting Minutes 

May 28, 2019 
 

The members of the EGSC Institutional Review Board met through a teleconference at 11 am. 
Participating in the discussion were James Brady, Deborah Lee, Florenta Sega and David Gribbin, IRB 
chair. 

The board met to review the application of Dr. Tori Kearns, an EGSC Statesboro psychology professor to 
provide mindfulness and gratitude training to student volunteers who are taking classes at EGSC 
Statesboro. Deborah Lee, who is also a psychology professor at EGSC Statesboro, spoke favorably about 
Dr. Kearns’ research proposal. The board voted unanimously to approve the application. 

The teleconference concluded at 11:20 am. 

 
Minutes submitted by David Gribbin 

 

 

 

 


